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S C H O O L - W I D E  N E W S

Hi Everyone, and Greetings from the
Spectrum Media Team! Moving forward, the
high-school class will be publishing the
monthly newsletter and broadcasting the
daily announcements. Subscribe to our
YouTube channel to stay in the know.
 https://youtu.be/HdCvaoHmeXA
Thanks for your support!

Newsletter Takeover

Upcoming
Events

 Spring Break 
March 27-31

300 BROADWAY AVE.    WWW.SPECTRUMLORAIN.COM     LORAIN, OHIO

A Note from the Principal 
Hello families! It has been a pleasure to
meet and talk with many of our families. As
we begin to look toward the end of the year
events will come quickly. Our classes will
start to spend more time outside when the
weather gets warmer. Please have your
student dressed for the weather.
                                             -Ms. Michele






Career Fair
March 16 

A Message From the Vocational
Department...
We are proud to announce that we have
partnered with Pass It On food, clothing,
and furniture bank. This partnership allows
high school and middle school students to
help organize, package, and distribute
goods to local residents in need. Students
are learning and enjoying that they can
have a positive impact on their community!









 March 2023| Issue 6

THE SPECTRUM
SPECTATOR

A MESSAGE FROM THE SOCIAL WORKER...
Our second annual career fair is on the horizon!
Last year, high school students learned about a
variety of trades and explored different options
for post-secondary. We are looking forward to
this year's event on Thursday, March 16, 2023. If
you or someone you know may be interested in
participating, please email me,
Shatelaevans@spectrum-school.com before
3/9/2023.
                               Ms. Evans, LSW
       440-244-2200 - Office I 440-941-8099 - Cell
            shatelaevans@spectrum-school.com




A MESSAGE FROM OUR SPECIAL EDUCATION
COORDINATOR...
 The school year is quickly flying by! This means
our state's standard testing window for grades
3-12 is approaching. Please be on the lookout for
communication from your child's classroom staff
regarding exact dates. We can make your child's
test experience positive and successful by
working together!
Thank you for your help and support,
                                               Ms. Varner
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